
Our tri neighborhoods have made a commitment to watch out for all vandalism, theft, drug 
use or any other criminal mischief in our area.

As the days and nights heat up so will the crime.  Now is not the time to let our guard 
down.  Remember you are the eyes and ears of the neighborhood.

• Sadly a Beagle-Chihuahua puppy mix was stolen out of its carrier from someone’s ga-
rage shortly after being brought home. The puppy was to be given as a gift for Easter.  

The neighbor left the puppy in the garage in its cage after bringing it home.  The neighbor 
went into the house and shortly there after  heard the dog yelp.  When she immediately 
returned to check on the pup in the garage, the cage door was open and the pup was gone. 

• A vehicle was spotted around 2:00 in the morning at StoneBluff and WoodRock.  When 
a resident shined a flash light at the car the driver slid down in the seat.  The vehicle sped 
off when the outside light on the house was turned on.

• CDs were stolen from a vehicle.

Everyone should make sure their cars are locked and please e-mail your street captain 
as soon as possible and let them know of anything out of the ordinary.  They in turn will 
e-mail all the other street captains to get the word out.  You never know, the vehicle that 
sped away when the lights were turned on may have just moved to another street.

The phone number to report a crime or mischief is 575-2111.  This phone number will put 
you directly through to the dispatch in our district.

Lets all work together to keep our homes safe and free of crime, be the eyes and ears of 
the neighborhood.

neighborhood News
Don’t let your Guard down

E-mail James 
Peden, Jerry 
Abramson and 
Robert White 
and let them 
know our quiet 
neighborhood 
has become a hot 
spot for crime. E-
mail them often.

James Peden 
James.peden@
louisvilleky.gov

Jerry Abramson 
and Robert White 
can be reached on 
the Louisvilleky.
gov/mayor/staff.
htm

Want to do 
more?
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Send 
information for 
newsletter to 
kjbiok@yahoo.
com

What happened in April



How to report Crime:
• Call 574-7111

• Give your name and address. 

• Briefly describe the event - what hap-
pened, when, where, and who was involved. 

•Describe the suspect: sex, race, age, 
height, weight, hair color, clothing, and 
distinctive characteristics such as beard, 
mustache, scars, or accent. 

•Describe the vehicle if one was involved: 
color, make, model, year, license plate, and 
special features such as stickers, dents, or 
decals. 

• E-mail your street captain with the 
information. H
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Poop Scoop
Recently several complaints have risen of 
a neighbor letting their dog relieve itself on 
other neighbor’s lawns while watching from 
their front door step.  Many homeowners 
put a lot of time and effort in keeping their 
lawns clean and well manicured and don’t 
want to step in other dog’s poo.  Everyone 
should be respectful of other people prop-
erty and keep their dog in their own yard.  
It’s all about dog owner etiquette.  

Not to say every dog that relives itself 
in someone’s yard is done intentionally. 
Owner and pet may be out for a walk and 
those of us who have dogs know they can 
be quite unpredictable and may drop poo 
at any time.  But good dog owner etiquette 
would be to pick it up. 

So be considerate of everyone, next time 
you walk your pet, grab a plastic Kroger 
bag as you’re headed out the door.  You 
never know when a load of poo will land on 
the sidewalk or your neighbor’s lawn. 

Special Thanks to Barry Swears 

Special thanks to Barry Swears for the 
beautiful landscaping done at the entrance of 
our neighborhood.   He voluntarily gave his 
time, effort and all the plants to create such 
a welcoming entrance. Thank you for the 
wonderful job from everyone in StoneBluff, 
QuailRun and WoodHaven.

Congratulations to
Shannon and Chris Ernst on the arrival 
of  Bailey Elizabeth Ernst
      Born  April 29th
     Weighed 8.5 pounds & 21 inches long

Come join us at the next neighborhood 
meeting on 
    On May 25th 
    At 6:30 - 8:00 p.m.
    Located at Fern Creek Fire Department

James Peden will be at this neighborhood 
meeting for a Question and Answer session.  
Mr. Peden is our district councilman.  

To help the meeting stay on schedule please 
e-mail or give any questions that you would 
like asked at the meeting to your street 
captain.

The captains will send them to the organizer 
who will prepare the questions for the meet-
ing.

Neighborhood Meeting


